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April 29, 2008 

 

 

TO: Alderman Greg Helding, Chairman 

 Public Works and Services Committee  

 

FROM: John Rooney, Assistant Commissioner 

 Department of Public Works  

 

RE: Revised Project Agreement for Reconstructing Ohio Street (LOC STR),  

 

 

We have received a revised project agreement from the Wisconsin DOT for reconstructing 

Ohio Street (LOC STR) from Durand Avenue (STH 11) to 21
st
 Street, State Project ID:  

2704-05-00/70, in the City of Racine. 

 

The estimated cost of the construction is $2,340,800 with $1,872,640 of federal funds 

through the State Highway Improvement Project, and the City’s share being $468,160 and 

funding is available in Account No. 988.905.5060, Ohio Street, 21
st
 Street to Durand Avenue.   

 

This amended agreement is to add the maximum federal participation for all phases to be 

limited to $1,872,640.  Project costs in excess of this federal cap will be the responsibility of 

the municipality. 

 

If the Committee agrees, appropriate action would be to approve the agreement and authorize 

the Mayor and City Clerk to enter into the agreement.   

 

 

Cc:  Joy Hansche 
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